
Dear Guy, 

  

The Vermont School Boards Association is pleased to share a new video resource on our 
website for citizens thinking of running for school board. You can view it here as part of the New 
School Board Members Tool Kit on our website. The New Board Members Toolkit is designed to 
provide newly-elected and prospective school board members with the information they need to 
make an informed decision about the role of school boards and the scope of their work in 
Vermont. 

  

We’re hoping that you will find it a useful resource and will post it to your municipality’s website. 
The code for embedding it from YouTube is  

https://www.youtube.com/embed/3zJXLLMR3rU 

  

If you have any questions about the content or embedding procedure, please let me know or 
contact Susan Holson, VSBA Director of Education Services at sholson@vtvsba.org or 802-
223-3580. 

  

  

  

Susan 

  

Susan Holson 

Director of Education Services 

Vermont School Boards Association 

802-223-3580 
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